
TARE Turkiye Association for Renewable Energy 

 

April 10, 2024 

 

Market Development Cooperator Program (MDCP) Merit Review Panel 
U.S. Department of Commerce, International Trade Administration 
1401 Constitution Avenue 
Washington, D.C. 
 

Re: RSGA Contribution to Business Alliance for Renewable Energy’s (BARE’s) 2024 MDCP 
Work Plan 

 

I am writing to confirm that, if BARE receives the requested MDCP grant funding, TARE will 
contribute several hours per year of support for the entire five-year run of the project. This 
amounts to approximately $7,000 of TARE support per year, totaling $37,164 over the five-year 
project term. 

 

With cordial regards, 

 

Kemal Attabuoy 
Kemal Attabuoy 
TARE President 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


